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This is a disgraceful outrage and a shameful insult to every victim. Oregon’s feeble 

sex offender classifications and pitiful registry system are utterly inadequate—far too 

lenient to address these depraved predators. Rather than taking the lead to eradicate 

sex crimes and pedophilia, Oregon is practically welcoming these monsters with 

open arms. As a survivor, I am utterly appalled by this state’s cowardly and 

permissive stance toward sex offenders. 

 

 


